
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  

YORKVILLE TOWN BOARD 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Town Board 

will conduct the Town of Yorkville’s annual road inspection, which will begin at 9:00 

a.m., on Saturday, April 8, 2017, in the Union Grove Municipal Center parking lot, 

located at 925 15
th

 Avenue, Union Grove, Wisconsin. The Yorkville Town Board will not 

take any formal action during this inspection. 

 

Dated March 31, 2017 

 

Michael McKinney 

Clerk-Treasurer 


